
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM OF THE  
MACRD BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The Madras Aquatics Center Recreation District Board of Directors, 
Jefferson County, State of Oregon, may have a quorum present at 
the MACRD Open House on Thuesday, May 2, 2024 from 4-6pm 
at the Madras Aquatic Center, 1195 SE Kemper Way, Madras, OR 
97741. 

The purpose of the board’s presence at this event is to meet with 
members of the public and answer questions about the ballot 
measures appearing on the May 21, 2024 election.  Deliberation of 
the MACRD Board of Directors is not expected to take place. 

Posted: April 25, 2024 
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